
February 2,1984 

Hello there, Mr. Reber: 

Received your note of January 23. I called ABC TV and they either do 
Director of Special Features, or they did not want to give it to me. 
event, they suggested that if you write to the department and address 
they would be able to give you the information you require: 

Information Department 
ABC TV 
1330 Avftnue of the Americas 
New York, NY 10019 

Hope you're enjoying your retirement. Good luck. 

Sincere ly yours, 

not have a 
In any 
gi ven be1ow , 


